

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

600 SOUTHEAST THIRD AVENUE • FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33301-3125 • TEL 754-321-2600 • FAX 754-321-2701

JAMES F. NOTTER Superintendent of Schools SCHOOL ROARD

Chair Vice Chair ROBIN BARTLEMAN
MAUREEN S. DINNEN
BEVERLY A. GALLAGHER
JENNIFER LEONARD GOTTLIEB
PHYLLIS C. HOPE
STEPHANIE ARMA KRAFT, ESQ.
ROBERT D. PARKS, Ed.D.
ELEANOR SOBEL
BENJAMIN J. WILLIAMS

August 4, 2008

Dr. Jennifer Jurado, Director Natural Resources Planning and Management Division One North University Drive, Suite 201 Plantation, Florida 33324

Dear Dr. Jurado:

I am writing in response to the attached letter from Mayor Wexler inviting The School Board of Broward County's participation on the newly created Broward County Climate Change Task Force.

Please be advised that The School Board of Broward County intends to participate on the task force and we wish to submit the name of Michael Garretson, Deputy Superintendent for Facilities/Construction Management, as our nomination to this committee. The official selection will occur at the August 19, 2008 Regular School Board Meeting.

Thank you for your inclusion of Broward Schools.

Sincerely,

James F. Notter

JFN:dj Attachment

C: Broward School Board Members
Michael Garretson, Deputy Superintendent, Facilities/Construction Management
Maggie Zalamea, Director, Government Relations